
Dear Senate Rules Committee Chair Majority Leader Rob Wagner and Committee Members,
I oppose SJR 25
We are all very proud of our young people! 
The proposed voters are a protected group of people in our state in that their information is not available for disclosure to the public 
as they are minors. Election Observers could not observe their signature verification, check their status as a voter or even know if 
they have voted. The 'minor' classification disqualifies them as voters. The law thus disqualifies them by a 'equal footing' status. This 
proposed law also makes it difficult for our County Clerks to administer the election process.
Please vote NO on SJR 25
Thank you,
Janice Dysinger
Gresham, OR 97080


